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National Homebuyers Fund, Inc. 
(NHF) has supported affordable 
and responsible homeownership 
and the correlating benefits to 
local communities and economies 
for more than 15 years. 

As a non-profit public benefit 
organization and an IRS designated 
115 entity, NHF supports local and 
state economies through the 
provision of affordable housing 
programs.

NHF is a distinguished leader in 
housing finance across the nation, 
having helped more than 37,700 
individuals and families purchase 
a home and provided over $319.8 
million in down payment 
assistance.

About National 
Homebuyers Fund, Inc.

Mortgage and Real Estate Professionals:

What can YOU do to support and expand 
homeownership opportunities this month?

1. Promote the value of homeownership, both in terms of physical, 
emotional and financial well-being to individuals and families, and the 
positive impact on communities and the economy.

2. Learn about various programs that can make homebuying more 
affordable, such as programs that provide down payment and closing 
cost assistance. You may be surprised how many programs are available, 
as well as how flexible they may be. 

3. 	Engage with media, city and county officials, local home buyers 
and other members of the community to promote and celebrate 
homeownership.

June is National Homeownership Month

National Homeownership Month began in 1995 as a Presidential initiative to support and expand homeownership opportunities for Americans. While it 
began as a week-long celebration, in 2002, President George W. Bush proclaimed the entire month of June as the “National Homeownership Month”. 

“A home is more than a place to 
live — it is also an investment in 
family, in community, and in the 
long-term prosperity of our great 
country.

This month, we celebrate those 
Americans whose success and 
determination have helped 
make them homeowners.  Their 
dedication to their families and 
communities, and to achieving a 
brighter and more secure future, 
is an inspiration to each person 
who is pursuing their own 
American Dream.”

— President Donald J. Trump,  
     May 31, 2018


